
Elementary School 

GONG XI FA CAI
Today we were treated to a fabulous assembly which included children from Reception 
-Y6. Children danced, sang, recited poetry and played musical instruments. It was very 
impressive to see so many students speaking confidently in Mandarin. Congratulations 
and thank you to our Chinese department who only had 2 weeks to produce this wonderful 
event.

This afternoon the whole school watched a spectacular Lion Dance. The Lion visited different areas of the school 
to bring prosperity and happiness to all our community. 

Thank you once again to our parents who provided a range of cultural activities and food for all of the children to 
experience. There was a true feeling of community throughout the day. Our children will remember occasions 
such as these fondly for years to come. 
 



                              High School 

Chinese New Year Assembly and Celebrations

Thank you to the Mandarin Language Team for a wonderful assembly today. We enjoyed an exciting array of 
performances from staff and students as well as a Lion Dance this afternoon. There were many highlights to 
remember, please see the photographs below for a glimpse of the festivities. Thank you to our generous parents for 
the cultural activities and food on offer today. It was a truly memorable experience.

IMPORTANT HEALTH NOTICE:

We have been monitoring the situation regarding the outbreak of Middle East Respiratory Syndrome Coronavirus in 
mainland China. There have also been confirmed cases in other countries including Korea, Thailand and Japan. The 
Malaysian Medical Association website offers advice for  travellers who may be going to these countries during the 
holidays. Please do adhere to this advice if you are travelling to an affected area.
We would request that any children who have travelled to an affected country report to the medical room on their 
return to school. The Ministry of Health also advises that adults showing any symptoms stay away from the school 
and do not drop off or pick up their children.
Thank you for giving this matter your kind attention. If you are travelling over the school break, we wish you a happy 
and restful holiday.


